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SCHOOL DISTRICT 122

MEMO TO: Harlem Board of Education
Josh Aurand, CSBO

FROM: Aaron Guske, Director of Technology
DATE: May 13, 2025
RE: Vertiv Battery Backup Annual Maintenance Memo

To ensure our data center servers, phone system and Internet/school connections stay up and running
with clean power and without interruption during a power outage, I recommend continuing our
preventive maintenance contract with Vertiv Corporation for our Leibert battery backup system.

The renewal cost for 2 preventative maintenance service calls is $6,535.00 which will be paid for using
existing technology budget funds.



